COLORADO CITY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Colorado City Metropolitan District Board of Directors will be attending
a presentation on the Greenhorn Valley Source Water Protection Plan. This
presentation will be held Tuesday, April 29, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. The Public is
encouraged to attend

The meeting will be held at the Administration Building located at 4497 Bent
Brothers Blvd., Colorado City, CO. 81019. Alternate location if so needed
will be at the Recreation Center located at 5000 Cuerno Verde, Colorado City,
CO. 81019. The public is invited to attend.

Posted January 24, 2014
Board of Directors
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